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3rd May 2019
Dear Parents,
We will be holding our Book Fair with Travelling Books from the 10th to the 14th of June from 3:00pm to 4:00pm in the Knowledge Hub. In order to offer you value for money they are running an offer of 3 for 2 – the cheapest book will be free.
Children who wish to purchase a book should be accompanied by a parent/carer to avoid children bringing in loose cash which could easily be lost. Only payments of cash or cheques made payable to Hughenden Primary School will be accepted. We are unable to take card payments.
School will receive 25% of the total sales to spend on books for the school. Every purchase, however small, counts towards this. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,
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Sarah Leighton



Headteacher
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Child’s Name ……………………………………….



Year……………

Parent’s Name……………………………………….

	Book Title
	Price
	Quantity
	Total

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Total Amount Due to School by Cash or Cheque:                                                     £……………………..


Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR

Tel No: 01494 562501

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk

www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk
_______________________________________________________________________________________
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Hughenden Primary School





Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds
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